
Michigan Health Sciences Libraries Association 

PUBLICATIONS CO~1rv1I':r'I'EE REPORT' 

The Publications Committee for 1983 has produced three issues of 

the t-lliSIA NelNs. 

An Annual Director,! of the membership of MHSIA is ready to go to the 

printer and should be available for distribution at the confirence. 

I would like to thank the committee for their help in preparing 

the News and to eh~ress my appreciation to Jill Seyler at th~ Michigan 

Hospital Association for her technical help in producing the News. 
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